
AT TOO 

fperk Enid) & engure5tite 
Royal Government of Bhutan 

OAG/AFD-Pro/2020/  ii 29th  January, 2020 

The Manager, 

Thimphu 

Subject: 

Sir/Madam, 

Invitation for Limited Enquiry 

 

The office of the Attorney General would like to invite limited enquiry for new installation of 

brown anodized aluminum partition and door. You are request to come and inspect the area 

as per the estimated specification given below: 

Si. No. Items names Quantity Rate (Nu) 

1 The Installation of standard 
brown anodized aluminum 
partition and door with 8mm 
laminated particle board 5mm 
glass and other fittings (gaskets 
and weather strips) 

Sq. ft 

The last date for submission of the quotation will be on 14th February, 2020 at 10:00 am and 
will be opened on same day at 2:00pm in the Head, AFD/HRM office, OAG. For further 
enquiry contact Head, AFD/HRM at 326889. 

(Tshewang 
Head, AFD/HRM  

Post Box No. 1045, Thori Lam, Lower Motithang, Thimphu : Bhutan 
PABX Tel: (+975-2) 326889/324604/336947/335774, Fax: (+975-2) 324606 Website: www.oag.gov.bt  
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